
 

 
 
 
Dear Businessperson: 
 
As the school year draws near, the Glidden-Ralston Booster Club is once again having our 
membership drive for the 2019-2020 School Year. 
 
In the past, we have asked for prize/monetary donations for our golf outing, football yardline 
prizes, and memberships. We decided to streamline all of our requests this year, and ask for 
monetary memberships from our local businesses. You will not be asked for any other donations from us. 
Attached is a new updated business membership form. We will use these donations to purchase 
anything we may need for our special events.  
 
We want to thank you for your past support. Last school year, we were able to provide our students, 
staff, and coaches with over $23,000 in items needed throughout the school year. Things like 
scholarships, senior plaques, sports uniforms, equipment, tournament entry fees for our 
elementary students, homecoming activities, post prom, PK-3Rd grade Fridley Theater trip, 
teacher appreciation meals, classroom supplies for each teacher, Quiz Bowl t-shirts, ribbons for 
elementary track and field day, makerspace supplies, and more.  
 
Our students, staff, and coaches go all out all the time and many great accomplishments are on 
the horizon for this upcoming school year.  If you have any questions regarding this new 
membership format, please feel free to contact Shelley Klocke at 712.830.7853 or 
shelley.klocke@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support! 
 
 
Shelley Klocke 
President 
Glidden-Ralston Booster Club 
 
 
	


